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St. Ferdinand School

ADVISORY BOARD
We usually meet on the 3rd Thursday of every other month at 6:30 PM in the Activity Center

(NEXT MEETING - THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 21)
to go over school policies, marketing, and financial outlooks.

If you have good ideas and can offer honest input to the principal and administration on topics
related to school viability, vitality, and continued growth,

please consider joining!
SPECIAL PROJECT THIS YEAR: A NEW ELECTRONIC SIGN ON BELMONT!

Earn service hours by attending meetings, too!

Contact Chairman Richard Wiltse @ r.wiltse@hotmail.com
or Principal Folino @ efolino@saintferdindand.org for more information.
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